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Summer 2022potlight

President's Message:

As another academic year comes 
to an end, I wanted to take this 

time to acknowledge and show 
our gratitude to the hard work and 

dedication on the part of all school employees. 
Thank YOU from the bottom of our hearts. 

As many of us take time to re-energize our minds 
and bodies during the summer break, I would 
like to bring attention to a long-standing very 
successful legacy program that ECSFCU started 
in 2009, and continues strong 13 years later, the 
Educators Tour.

This annual international destination in July of 
each year was created to help make international 
travel affordable, enjoyable, and for those that are 
so inclined, an option to learn about the education 
system in the countries that we tour. 

This year we're off to the French Riviera over 
Bastille Day, with many of us extending our stay 
for four days in Paris. 

Where are we going in 2023, you ask? With so 
much interest in our trips, we will have two 
choices next summer. To enjoy the history, culture 
and romance of Italy, join us traveling to the 
spectacular Rome, Florence, Venice and Milan. 
Or, on perhaps one of the most sought after 
destinations we’ve had, spend 12 days in Croatia, 
with seven days cruising along the Adriatic Sea.

If you are interested in learning more 
about France, Italy or Croatia, please visit 
EastCountySchools.org/ET.

Steven A. Devan 
President & Chief Executive Officer

I N S I G H T

Adventure is Calling!
Summer is here. Did you know that you can finance your fun with ECSFCU?  Get a new 
or preowned motorhome, fifth-wheel, boat, motorcycle, or other powersport vehicle 
with East County Schools and take advantage of low rates, no application fees, and no 
funding fees. Our convenient online loan application is available 24/7 and our local 
staff is ready at our El Cajon branch to help answer any questions you may have. Let 
the fun begin at EastCountySchools.org/RV.

Get pre-approved online now at EastCountySchools.org!

LOW
RATES
are not just for

cars & trucks! 

Thank You, Board of Directors!
One thing that clearly distinguishes credit unions 
from banks is having a volunteer Board of Directors 
who are members of the credit union. This role 
requires commitment, respect for the member 
experience, understanding of the school districts we 
serve, and a strong spirit of servant leadership. We 
have that in abundance. 

In appreciation for all those who serve, and to welcome the appointment of our 
newest voices on our Board, we present our ECSFCU Board of Directors.

Paul Schnaubelt
Chairman 

Rachel Kenny
Member

Dr. Ezequiel Cardenas
Vice-Chairman 

Dr. Leo Smith
Member

Scott Buxbaum
Treasurer 

Natalie Ray
Member

Dr. Randy Montesanto
Secretary 

Solar Loans Are Available!
Save on energy bills and add equity to 

your home! Finance new solar equipment 
and installation or refinance existing solar 

equipment. Our solar loans are available for Owner 
Occupied and Non-Owner Occupied properties. 

Call 619-588-1515 for more information. 

EastCountySchools.org/MBP
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Holiday Closings
Independence Day – Monday, July 4, 2022

Labor Day – Monday, September 5, 2022

El Cajon - Main Office 
1069 Graves Avenue, Suite 100 

El Cajon, CA 92021-4573 
Monday - Friday: 9 a.m. - 5 p.m.

Credit Union to You (CU2U) 
Your office or nearby school or business 

Monday - Friday: 9 a.m. - 5 p.m.
619-588-1515 Call or text to schedule

Call or text (619) 588-1515 
Fax (619) 588-2197 

EastCountySchools.org

Employees or retirees who get paid 
once a month may receive half of each 
paycheck, 15 days early, up to $10,000 
each month with MyPay15. 

No Fees to set up and No Fee per 
advance. Visit EastCountySchools/MP15 
for more information.

*MyPay15 is a Line of Credit. Additional terms 
and conditions apply and all requests must be 
approved by the loan department. If advance 
is not paid back in full on payday due date, 
balances remaining after the date of payroll 
posting will incur an interest charge at a rate 
based on credit rating and as disclosed at the 
time of account set up. Interest begins accruing 
at due date.

Meet Taryn Edwards, 
Assistant Branch Manager

The Ultimate Customer 
Service – We Deliver
Before there was DoorDash and 
Instacart, there was CU2U. For 15 
years, East County Schools has been 
bringing the Credit Union to You 
with our CU2U program. Our free 
service, open to all ECS members, is 
for members who have credit union 
business and would find it more 
convenient for us to come to you, at 
your place of school or business. Call, 
text, or schedule online. Same day 
service offered whenever possible.

Recently promoted (Congratulations!) After nearly 
four years with ECSFCU as a Loan Officer, Taryn will 
luckily still spend most of her days helping members 
with Auto Loans, MyPay15, Personal Loans, HELOCs, 
Visa® credit cards and now Solar Loans. We asked 
Taryn: what are some of your favorite things about 
working at ECSFCU.

“I like when members leave satisfied; when 
whatever the member needed help with, I was 
able to take care of it.”  she said. 

With 27 years of credit union experience, Taryn 
likes the challenge of special requests and solving 
problems, when she can think outside the box. Taryn 
said she also likes when members are able to do 
their loans remotely. When the members can get all 
the information they need over the phone, but the 
paperwork process can be done by the member at 
midnight if they wish. Our members just rave about 
how easy the loan process is with Taryn. 

She is definitely doing a lot of things right! When 
not at work, she enjoys hiking and spending time 
outdoors with her dogs and family.

Visit EastCountySchools.org/CU2U for more information

Get Paid Twice a Month

Congratulations Scholarship Winners
Congratulations to our three $1,000
Thomas H. Gould/Paul R. Marsh scholarship recipients!

Jordan Armstrong Madeline Short Alazain Angotti
of El Cajon Valley High 

School will be attending 
San Diego State University

of Grossmont High School 
wil be attending Pt. Lorna 

Nazarene University

of Santana High School 
will be attending UCLA 

Stock Up for the School Year!
Borrow up to $500 at 0% APR                            

with our Teacher Classroom Loans!

Visit EastCountySchools.org for details
*APR=Annual Percentage Rate. See credit union for details. 


